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Spring Term at Hartest Primary School 

 

Around the school grounds we have enjoyed seeing the signs of spring arriving: crocus in the lawn, daffodils in 

the garden beds, and bird song, blue sky and sunshine to bring a smile! 

 

The children at Hartest have been very busy this term, starting with a drama workshop with the team from the 

Theatre Royal in Bury St Edmunds as a follow-up to our visit to the theatre in December for the Christmas 

pantomime Peter Pan.  We joined with students at Long Melford Primary School to showcase progress in our 

instrumental program through a music performance for parents and family, and have also dressed up for 

special celebrations like Chinese New Year, World Book Day and the Sports Relief Fundraiser Day.   

 

In school we have continued our weekly visit to forest school, started up a football clinic at lunchtime, and 

taken part in local sports events visiting other schools in the area to compete and have fun.  Our afterschool 

clubs have included Maypole Dancing, sports and drama groups.  The children at Hartest have a great time at 

school! 

 

Mrs Miller 

The School Office 

 

World Book Day 2020 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


